
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                  Friday April 15th 2016 

 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the post of a Computing Coordinator at Heber Primary School.  
We are in receipt of a £50,000 award from the Clore Foundation which has been used to build up 
robotics resources in the school and to then roll out skills in the teaching of coding to other schools. 
 
This is an outstanding opportunity. 
 
The successful candidate will have: - 

 A track record of outstanding teaching in KS2 

 An in depth understanding of the computing curriculum 

 An interest in robotics 

Understanding of computer hardware and networks would be an advantage. 

We are a school with a track record of both high achievement and a commitment to a broad and rich 
curriculum with a particular emphasis on computing, art, music and sport.  
 
Please look at our website and read our latest Ofsted report. Both will give you a flavour of the school. 
Do contact me if you would like to arrange a visit. 
 
I look forward to reading your application form 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
David Block 
Headteacher 
dblock1.210@lgflmail.org 
 

 

Heber Primary School 
Heber Road, East Dulwich SE22 9LA 

 
T: 020 8693 2075  F: 020 8299 0239 

W: www.heberprimaryschool.com 
E: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mr David Block 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss Rivka Rosenberg  
Administration Manager: Miss Jacqueline Hamm 
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